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Olivia Sontag

From: Lynn Breen <lynnbreen@comcast.net>
Sent: Saturday, April 20, 2019 2:19 PM
To: Olivia Sontag
Subject: The Proposed New Winslow Hotel

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Ms Sontag, 
 
I am writing to request that the meeting regarding the proposed new Winslow hotel that is scheduled to be heard 
before the Hearing Examiner on Thursday, June 13th at 10 a.m. be moved to an evening time when more people are 
available to attend. 
 
Thank you for your consideration , 
Lynn Breen 
156 Hall Brothers Loop, unit 101 
 
Sent from my iPad 


